
SWINDON VILLAGE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
29th November 2024 

 
To Parents of Year 1 Pupils 
 
Year 1 have been invited to visit St Lawrence Church on Monday 9th December during the 
afternoon as part of our RE learning.  We would be grateful if anyone is able to help. If we 
don’t have enough helpers we will not be able to visit the church. If you are able to help from 
1.30pm to 3.00pm, please indicate below.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Year 1 Team 
 

 
YEAR 1 VISIT TO St Lawrence Church – Monday 9th December 

 
This slip only needs to be returned if you are able to help. (We already hold permission on 
our file for children to participate in daytime trips). 
 
Child’s name: ______________________________________  Teacher: _______________ 
 

 I am able to help on the walk to the park with Year 1 
 
Signed: ___________________________________________ 
 
 


